
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
FY 2017 / 2018 THIRD QUARTER FINANCIAL RESULTS 

 
Presentation by conference call with analysts and institutional investors 

 
 
 
On Friday 27 July 2018, before the market opens, Parques Reunidos Servicios Centrales, S.A. 
(“Parques Reunidos” or the “Company”) will release its financial results for the period ended 
30 June 2018 corresponding to the third quarter of the 2017 / 2018 financial year. 
 
Additionally, Parques Reunidos will make a presentation to analysts and institutional investors 
by multi-conference call on Friday 27 July 2018, at 13:00 Madrid time. 
 
This presentation will be made public before it starts, as it will be sent to the Spanish National 
Securities Market Commission (Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores) and will also be 
published on the Company’s website. 
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In Madrid, on 25 July 2018 
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